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BIR Financial Limited (ASX: BIR) – Reinstatement to Quotation 
Description 

The suspension of trading in the securities of BIR Financial Limited (‘BIR’) is expected to be lifted from the 
commencement of trading on Wednesday, 22 December 2021 following the release by BIR of an announcement 
confirming that a proposed transaction that will no longer be proceeding.  

Issued by 

Neel Bhowmick 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Sydney) 
 


